
Peek of the Week 
The Woodlands — 29th April 2022. 

Our Learning 

English 

This week in class, we have been exploring          
our new story — The Snail and the Whale.  
We created our own curious snail out of clay    
and looked at the key vocabulary in the story. We also watched the 
bbc short animation of the story which can be found here — https://
www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/group/p06vkmht. 
Next week, we will look at nouns, identify who is involved in the      
different events in the story, and think about how the characters are 
feeling.   
 
Mrs Toland’s maths  

This week, we have been using pictorial representations and maths 
equipment, such as counters and tens frames to subtract.   

Next week, we will continue to practice our subtraction skills.  

Miss Hall’s maths. 

This week, Miss Hall’s maths group have been practising their         
subtraction of ones and tens.  

Next week, they will learn how to use column subtraction to subtract 
from a 2-digit number.   

Afternoons. 

This week, we have started our new Science topic all about plants. We 
looked at how we can identify if an object is a plant, such as does it 
grow in soil or does it need water to grow. We then sorted pictures 
into those which were plants and those which were not plants. We 
also looked at how we grow plants and sequenced the steps.  

Next week, we will plant our own flower and observe how it grows 
over the term. We will also look at the different parts of a plant.  

 

Important information  

-Doodle Maths logins have 
been sent home. If your child 
has not completed the baseline 
tests, please encourage them to 
do so.  

-Bank holiday: Monday 2nd 
May. 

- Please continue to support 
your child’s reading at home.—
new flashcards and reading 
book have been sent home.  

 Star of the week:  Ethan 

 

Word of the week 

 

 


